
CAPABILITY STATEMENT

CORPORATE OVERVIEW

WE DELIVER Strategic Business & Financial       
Management Solutions

Capital Management Business LLC focuses on 
providing strategic business and financial       
management solutions to both the private sector 
and the federal government.

Strategic business and financial management 
refers to the specific planning of the usage and 
management of your organization, and of the 
financial resources needed to attain its                  
objectives. The CMB Team of subject-matter 
experts (SMEs) will first define your business 
objectives, determine your short-term and 
long-term business goals, and identify and  
quantify your resources. Then the CMB Team will 
generate a plan for utilizing finances and other 
resources to achieve your goals, establish           
procedures for collecting and analyzing variance 
between budgeted and actual results to identify 
gaps, and provide the appropriate corrective 
actions.

Past Performance

www.thecmbteam.cominfo@thecmbteam.comP.O. Box 4643, Manassas,  VA 20108

NAICS :

EIN #81-1014706 | Duns 080123501 | CAGE 8KD60
523920 | 541611 | 541618 | 611430

-Training
-Staffing Solutions
-Mentorship Program

Core Competencies

Business Management Solutions

IT Governance

IT Portfolio Management

Technical Business Management

Capital Planning and Investment 
Control (CPIC)

Financial Management Solutions

Federal IT (FIT) Sourcing

Enterprise Architecture

Contact Us

301-315-5849
301-424-0470

Olivia Stallings
CEO


